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Ranking event for SB20 class of sailing boats 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that a 

ranking event for SB20 class of sailing boats will be held on Saturday 11th and Sunday 

12th December 2021. 

 

Races shall be held between 1000 hours and 1430 hours (local time) on both days. 

 

The ranking event shall be held over two (2) adjacent upwind / downwind courses, within 

the area A, B and C, as shown on the attached chart. 

 

The courses shall be defined by big yellow inflatable marks (waypoints) around which the 

competitors shall have to sail. 

 

The safety RHIB “PELAGOS”, will be assisting during the event. The organisers will be 

directing the races from onboard the safety RHIB. 

 

If due to bad weather conditions the activities cannot be held on the above-mentioned 

dates, they will be held on Saturday 8th and Sunday 9th January 2022 at the same times. 

 

Masters of all craft, not directly involved in this Ranking Event, are asked to keep clear of 

the turning marks and to cooperate with the organisers. They are further instructed to fully 

comply with Rule 18 (COLREGS 1972) and to ‘keep out of the way’ of the sailing vessels 

participating in the event.   

 

All mariners are to observe any instructions that may be given by the event organisers 

safety craft and on VHF Channels 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS.  

 

 

Charts effected:  BA 177 
 




